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Hi Rachael Stevie,
I am writing in response to a letter I received regarding a variance request on parcel #961450.
Here are a list of my concerns regarding this project:

-Building closer to the hyak parking entrance will affect winter weekend traffic in and out of
the parking lot. Currently, it is a tight fit for parking and driving around the parking lot on
winter weekend days.

-Where will the snow removal go around the building? There does not seem room in the
parking lot for extra piles of snow.

-Will the county be able to keep up with road maintenance with 100 additional cars on hyak
drive?

-With more parking in the lower lot in the winter due to the building taking up space in the
upper lot, will the county be able to keep up with plowing and sanding?

Thank you so much!

Tiffany Gorski

PO Box 193

Snoqualmie Pass WA 98068
425-417-5203
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